
Unitarian Universalist Congregation of South County 

UUCSC Past President Job Description 

Past Presidents Advisory Committee as established in the bylaws 

1. The Past Presidents Advisory Committee shall preserve institutional memory 

within the Congregation leadership. The committee provides advice to the Board 

of Directors when asked to do so.    

2. Membership is voluntary. Any member who has served as president of a Unitarian 

Universalist congregation is eligible for membership. Members shall determine the 

frequency and format of meetings. 

3. The committee members shall elect a member to serve as liaison to the Board. 

Inquiries from the Board to the committee shall be addressed to the liaison.  
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